
Dear    , 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of the results of your Judicial Board hearing 
on February 16, 2021.  The Judicial Board has unanimously found you in violation of 

COVID 19 RESIDENTIAL POLICIES & EXPECTATIONS 
Room Capacity – no guests were permitted to be in student room at the date of the 
report.  

The board has decided on the following sanction: 

Removal from campus housing.  You must depart campus housing by the end of the 
winter term of classes and no later than March 18, 2021.  This increased sanction is the 
result of already being on residential warning at the time of this new violation. 

You must meet with the dean of students to develop a plan for your departure and as to 
how you will successfully navigate the remaining weeks on campus so as to not have any 
additional violations of the COVID policies or social code.  You must meet with Curt no 
later than Wednesday, February 24, 2021. You should also be aware that any further 
violations will result in an immediate departure from campus. 

If you wish to appeal this decision, you must inform the President, in writing, within 
three days of receiving this letter. 

The members of the Board hope you understand that our responsibility is to hear all 
formal complaints, decide if a violation has been committed and apply a sanction when 
warranted.  We hope you understand that you need to respect the rights of others if we 
are to maintain a satisfactory living and learning environment at Lawrence.  The college 
community must insist upon the cooperation and responsible judgment of all students. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the hearing or the appeals process, 
please contact me or the Dean of Students, Curt Lauderdale. 

Sincerely, 

Jojo Maier 
Chair, Judicial Board 
 


